



Headteacher: Alan Gray, M.Sc., F.R.S.A.

Deputy Headteacher: Mark Nicholls, BA (Hons)

Deputy Headteacher: Caroline Creaby, BA, M.Ed., Ed.D.

The Ridgeway, St. Albans, Hertfordshire. AL4 9NX

Telephone: 01727 799560

Email: admin@sandringham.herts.sch.uk Website: www.sandringham.herts.sch.uk

Letter No: 169/2023

29th March 2023

Dear Parent/Carer.

## Year 10 Trial Exams - Monday 17th to Thursday 27th April 2023

We previously communicated regarding the upcoming Year 10 Trial Exams which begin immediately after the Easter holidays. In the original letter, the end date we communicated was slightly incorrect.

The correct dates are as follows: the exams will run from Monday 17th to Thursday 27th April, with students returning to school and their normal timetable on Friday 28th April. Please accept our apologies for this error.

By way of reminder, during the two-week exam period, students will be on study leave and will only be required to attend school for their examinations. Should students have multiple exams in a day they are welcome to remain on site to revise. Where students only have one examination, they are encouraged to revise at home before and/or after each exam.

Students will receive copies of revision lists along with their individual examination timetable via their mysandstorm.org email address. Seating for each exam will be released in advance, however, as changes do occur, students are advised to check their dynamic timetables prior to each exam.

If they have any questions or queries relating to their exams, they should speak to their form tutor. Any queries related to individual subjects can be directed to class teachers.

If you have any further questions related to the trial exams, please direct these via email to admin@sandringham.herts.sch.uk

Yours sincerely,

Elliot Bailey

Performance Director: Year 10

Thom Leat Assistant Headteacher





















